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05 FEBRUARY 2013 

 

THE HONORABLE SCOTT GESSLER 

SECRETARY OF STATE FOR COLORADO 

1700 Broadway Ste 200 

Denver, CO 80290-1201 

United States of America 

 

Dear Mister Secretary: 

 

Please, in regards to Use of Serial Numbers on Ballots (Rule 10.8 TEMP Exp 18 DEC 2012), do away 

permanently with serialized ballots plus any kind of unique “tracking” marks in voting. As credible research has 

shown it is not only possible but the practice of tracing ballots back to voters is confirmed in case studies. 

 

This unnecessary and costly serialization of our ballots in not worth it. I urge you to do away with the negative 

public impact due to realistic voter intimidation. In final the simply egregious lack of respect to our democratic 

society especially in the current face of serious issues like immigration makes unique user identification 

attached to a specific ballot unwarranted. 

 

I thank you for your most valuable time plus look forward to your official support and resolution. 

 

Respectfully, 

/s Corey Davis on 04 FEB 2013 # @ State of Colorado County of El Paso via MRC BCD33A ### 
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